
From: chris Schwartzkopf [mailto:clschwartzkopf@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 7:58 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP TESTIMONY (Transportation System Plan) 
 
I am an owner of a Manufactured Home in the Hayden Island Manufactured Home Community 
along the proposed Bikeway along the Columbia river.  My wife and I have liver here for a few 
years and love our community.  If the Bikeway is built as planed, it would destroy the 
community and the affordable housing that we have here.  My wife is disabled and would be 
difficult for us to find housing we could afford.  

Please remove this section from The Comprehensive Plan Transportation System Plan (TSP) and 
save these homes and our community.  

Could this be better accomplished with a shore line floating walk/bike way?   Open to walkers, 
bikers, fishing and water sports? 
lets take another look before we lose  this wonderful community 

Chris and Amber Schwartzkopf 
2301 N Menzies 
Portland, OR 
( West end, along river side Hayden Island Manufactured Home Community) 
 


